
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 19, 2021 

Dear Residents, 

 

The vaccination clinics scheduled for 2/23 & 2/24 are being postponed.  Everyone who 
expressed interest in receiving the vaccine will be included when we have new dates.  
There is no need to call again.  We appreciate your patience and continued prayers as 
we continue to navigate an ever-changing situation.   

 

Please stay safe. 

Blessings, 
Michelle Rassler 
VP of Operations/Exec Director Landis Homes 
 

 

 

 

 


